
C20-290 
--In School Committee--

10/06/2020

Ordered:

Whereas the Cambridge Public School District is planning for in-person learning on Oct 13, 2020,
and  

Whereas many CPSD facilities will need to provide more natural air into the buildings by adjusting
windows according to recommendations in the COVID-19 Safety & Facilities Manual; and  

Whereas ensuring the physical safety of our students is of great importance as we adjust to the new
reality of COVID -19; therefore be it 

Resolved that the administration limit access to CPSD playground areas to only student and
childcare providers during school hours; and be it further resolved; That the CPSD administration
works with the city to explore the feasibility of designating space in city parks for educational
purposes during school hours.
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